NORTH DORSET
DISTRICT COUNCIL

16 SEP 2015

26™ August 2015

CUSTOMER SERVICES

Mr P James
Interim Planning Policy Manager
North Dorset District Council

Dear Sir

I object to the proposed further housing development south east of Blandford St
Mary and would ask very strongly that the matter be reconsidered. I have been
asked to state my objections and they are thus:

I understood that the intention of future planning was to protect villages and to
extend the town of Blandford Forum but against this policy, protection is not being
afforded to the hamlet of Lower Blandford St Mary. Further development proposals
are added which will further destroy more of the green belt and which will remove
the independence of the hamlet.

To access amenities of normal daily life will mean crossing the ring road — not a safe
exercise and one which would be removed if the houses were built in Blandford
Forum, within the bypass.

I cannot understand how it is possible for the Independent Planning Inspector to
find the building of all these houses to be sound on agricultural land when it is to the
detriment of the area in general.

Yours faithfully






